2022 Housing Trust Fund Program

Bulletin #2

November 7, 2022

SC Housing Trust Fund Home Repair Program

Effective immediately, SC Housing is waiving the requirement that homeowners previously assisted may not reapply for additional assistance until two years from the completion of the most recent award. Homeowners are no longer required to wait two years before reapplying for assistance through the new 2022 Home Repair Program. Homeowners requesting additional assistance must meet the eligibility requirements of the Home Repair Program effective July 1, 2022.

Please contact Felicia Kilgore, Housing Trust Fund Manager, at <u>Felicia.kilgore@schousing.com</u> or, call her directly at 803.896.9362 with any questions.